
League of Women Voters
OF ADAMS COUNTY

June 28, 1990

Rep. Kenneth Cole 
House P.O. Box 210 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-0028

Dear Ken

When talking with you by phone yesterday regarding 
the amendment to the wetlands legislation I had 
intended, but forgot, to tell you that we very 
much appreciate your support of merit selection 
for judges.

We recognize that it takes backbone for a legis­
lator to take a stand on principle on the minority 
side - very minority in this case - of an issue. 
We appreciate the fact that you supported what is 
a priority League item.

Your letters to all our local League members, 
apparently, were much appreciated. You might like 
to know that one of our new members, resident of 
Adams County for only about 6 months, was greatly 
impressed that our state representative would do 
this. She said that never happened in Staten ,0•, / 
Island, NY, where she lived previously, -judlfri 
Thanks again for the vote on merit selection and 
for your willingness always to lend an ear to 
your constituents.

Sincerely,

Althea Schildknecht, Co-President 
LWV of Adams County


